
From: Natalie Dabarera [mailto:Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 29 April 2019 3:46 PM 
To: AMOD; Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Stephen Bull 
Subject: AM2014/283 4 yearly review of the Registered and Licensed Clubs Award 2010  

 
Dear Associate,  
 
I can confirm that United Voice will be pursuing S12B –Variation to the tool allowance and do not 
have any further claims in the substantive review of the award.  
 
Warm regards  
 
Natalie Dabarera 
National Industrial Officer 
United Voice 
 

 
 
 
T: 02 8204 3048 
E: Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au 
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